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Winding Down the Summer and Moving into Fall!
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While the weather is still warm, the club has been 
working to reengage with our current members 
and connecting with new members.  
In August, we participated in Sizzling Summer 
Nights on Main Street where we allowed kids to 
climb on a couple of sleds and discussed snow on 
a 90 degree night.  
We also hosted our annual Club Membership 
Campout in September where we enjoyed good 
food, good company, camp fires, and go-karts.  
The participation for this event is growing, and 
we may need to look for a larger space to 
accommodate in case of inclement weather. 
We have also designed club decals that can be 
placed on vehicles and sleds that are now for sale.  
The decals are being sold for $10 per set.  The set 
includes one larger decal and two smaller decals.  
Also for sale are the SDSA Big Payout Raffle.  If 
you would like to purchase either the decals or a 
raffle ticket, please reach out to a board member 
as these are great way to support the sport we 
love.
Warm regards,
Kelly Weismantel
President of the Aberdeen Drift Buster 
Snowmobile Club

Notes from the President...



UPCOMING EVENTS

MEETING DATE AND EVENTS
Drift Buster Club Meeting Notice / Oct 3rd – 7:30 pm at Crossing Bar

The locations of meetings will be announced in the monthly newsletters 
 and on the Aberdeen Drift Buster Snowmobile Club Website and Facebook page.

Please continue to bring your ideas to the meeting and consider how you can be part of the club. 
 Active and involved club members make the Aberdeen Drift Buster Snowmobile Club stronger!

Ace of Hearts Drawing still going on at Karen’s Bar and Grill
$5.00 tickets will be sold for a chance at the Ace of Hearts.

 Drawing held 7pm every Wednesday evening.
All proceeds benefit the Aberdeen Drift Buster Snowmobile Club.

Tickets are available any day in advance of the drawing.
Pot is currently over $11,000!

October 5th – Gypsy Days Parade
Help is needed to assemble the float and walk the parade
To participate or volunteer for the float
Contact Justin Jager 605-520-3628

October 26th – International Snowmobile Day Show and Shine
 Ken’s Super Fair Foods Parking Lot
11:00am to 3:00pm (Setup at 10:00)
New this year, snowmobiles for sale section, youth
educational opportunities, and old and new sleds on
display!
FREE Hotdog Lunch
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For more information visit www.AberdeenDriftbusters.com 
or follow on Facebook @Aberdeen Drift Busters Snowmobile Club

The Aberdeen Drift Buster Snowmobile Club
appreciates all Club Sponsors and their continued support!

http://www.aberdeendriftbusters.com/



